
PUBLIC NOTICE: 
 
Dawson County Board of Elections & 
Registration will be doing a Risk Limiting 
Audit for the November 5, 2024 
General/Special Election on November 15, 
2024 beginning at 9:30 am at the Board of 
Elections Office, 96 Academy Avenue.  The 
audit is open to the public.  §21-2-498 
 


